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City of Sunland Park Statement on Doña Ana County’s CRRUA Announcement 

May 23, 2025 

The City of Sunland Park acknowledges the recent announcement by Doña Ana 
County to begin the process of terminating the Joint Powers Agreement (JPA) that 
established the Camino Real Regional Utility Authority (CRRUA). 

While the City was not able to participate in the County’s press conference, we 
remain committed to working transparently and collaboratively with all partners 
involved to ensure that the interests of our residents are protected throughout this 
transition. CRRUA will continue to operate and provide services as the transition 
process unfolds. 

The City of Sunland Park is actively evaluating all options to support a long-term 
solution that ensures reliable infrastructure, public accountability, and safe water for 
every household and business in our community. We will share additional updates as 
they become available. 
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